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TO: P U C 0 
November 22, 2010 

Dear Members: 
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When we were considering purchasing our mobile home, one of the major advantages v|̂ as the fact that 
it was an all electric home, which we liked, plus the feet that the cost of electricity would be discounted. 
Uving on fixed income this was a "plus" to say the least. Now the PUCO is going to deny t h ^ "lured" us 
in with empty promises. Shame on you PUCO 

We beseech you to continue the discounted rates on electric service for all-electric homes after the 
May, 2011 date. 

We live strictly on Social Security, withHo pensidnTlRA or other fncomC^Whens 
many seniors today. We simply cannot afford drastic increases in our electrk: bills. 
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Respectfully submitted by: 

Albert Babinec ^ Mary Anne Babinec 
tw^J^'^'^-^ 

11 Jessica Lane 
Olmsted Township, Ohio 
44138 
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